
Sunday School 2020 

 
Sunday School will look a little different for 2020/2021 than it has in the past due to 
Covid 19, but that's ok.   We at Zion are excited to offer some new and different ways to 
keep your children and youth connected to God no matter the circumstances.  No 
matter what is happening in this world God is always with us and it's so important that 
we continue to keep hope in God's promises.  
 
We are currently not meeting in person for Sunday School or Youth Group due to 
Covid-19. 
 
Prek - 6th grade. 
Various lesson activities and crafts are sent through the mail and are available for pick 
up at the church when assigned. 
 
**If your child is not receiving these please let Jackie know.  Also, if your new to Zion 
and you would like your child to participate in receiving these various lessons, activities 
and crafts please call the church office at 937-667-3110 and leave a message for Jackie 
Glawe. 
 
7th - 12th grade - Every other Wednesday Youth Group based Sunday School on 
Zoom.  
We will send your youth a link every other week so they can participate in the Zoom 
Youth Group Sunday School session. 
 
(Please email Jackie Glawe at christianed@ziontippcity.org with your 7th - 12th graders 
email or yours if they would like to participate at any time.)  
 
Sept 23rd, Oct 7th, Oct 21st, Nov 4th, Nov 18th, Dec 2nd, Dec 16th, Dec 30th, 2020.  
 
Please contact Jackie Glawe, Christian Education Director with any questions or to 
make sure your child is signed up to receive information. Contact Jackie 
at  christianed@ziontippcity.org or contact the church office.  
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